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Dear Parents/Carers 

Is it a bird?  Is it a plane?  No, it’s SUPER ME 
 
This autumn, we would like to invite you and your children to take part in a national drawing competition.  
This is a competition we have participated in previously and been lucky enough to win!  This competition 
will allow you the chance to see your final art masterpieces in a book that you will have the opportunity 
to purchase.  
 
For more information on Young Writers please click on the following link: Young Writers Competition 
 
In order to take part in the competition we are asking that the children draw themselves as a superhero, 
create a new animal, human, robot or alien hero, or draw an everyday hero such as a nurse, police officer 
or firefighter. They can really let their imaginations fly as they design costumes and think up amazing 
superpowers. You can even combine art and literacy by encouraging your children to add labels or a short 
description to their pictures.  
 
We have provided an official form to draw their amazing superheroes on and return back to school by the 
closing date of Monday 02 December 2024.  The school will then submit the art work en masse to Young 
writers.   
 
By entering into this competition, not only can your child become a published illustrator with their master 
piece published in a book but they can also be in with a chance of winning a creative goodie bag, and the 
school can be in with a chance of winning £1,000 which will be used to buy more reading and art resources 
for the school.  
 
Completed entries will need to be returned to your class teacher (not via the school office) so that they 
can be posted before the deadline. Please ensure that they are given in to the teachers by Monday 02 
December 2024. You will need to make sure that all of the details on the top of your child’s entry are 
complete before handing it in.  
 
We look forward to seeing your drawings and wish the children the best of luck! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 
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